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From: Information Management Team
Sent: Friday, 17 March 2023 6:23 pm
To:
Cc:
Subject: LGOIMA request for information - LGOIMA2022-0072 -

Dear Mr Haywood 

Thank you for your information request of 17 February 2023 regarding the cost of installing speed cushion 
installation on Barnes Street in Seaview. 

As you may already be aware, the purpose of these cushions is to reduce unnecessary vehicle speed and 
antisocial driver behaviour in order to improve safety for all road users in our local community. These 
treatments have proven successful in achieving the desired safety outcomes. 

The cost of installing the speed cushions on Barnes Street is $97,320.37 (excl. GST and temporary traffic 
management). 
The reasons for the appeared multiple site works during the period of September 2022 - February 2023 
were due to:  

 Different stages of road works on various components;
 Alteration to traffic management resulted by unexpected events; and
 Defects repairs.

It should be noted that for all roading construction contracts, it is standard practise to hold the contractors 
accountable to repair any defects that appear within 12 months of the construction date. 

We trust the above response addresses your enquiry, however please feel free to contact me directly 
should further clarification be required.  You also have the right to seek an investigation and review by the 
Ombudsman of this response. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Please note that this letter may be published on the Council’s website. 

Regards 
Bob 

Bob Hu 
Traffic Engineering Manager 

Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Lower Hutt 5040  
P:   M:    W: www.huttcity.govt.nz 
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